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Invitation to GSID Alumni General Meeting (Oct. 16) and the 20th Anniversary

of GSID Establishment Event (March 4, 2011)

We hope that this mail finds all GSID alumni members in good health and
prosperity. This academic year is not only the year for our Alumni General
Meeting, but it is also the 20th Anniversary of the establishment of GSID.

To mark this anniversary, we are organizing two events.

We would greatly appreciate if you would attend both OR one of the events.

The minutes of the past GSID alumni general meeting has now been uploaded to

the GSID-Alumni Webpage. As this webpage is a blog-type one, you will be

able to use it to post your comments. If you have any information related to

Alumni members and wish to have it posted on the GSID alumni webpage, please

contact our site manager at shimadayuzuru@gsid.nagoya-u.ac.jp .

GSID Alumni Webpage <http://www2.gsid.nagoya-u.ac.jp/blog/alumni/>

About the General Meeting

Together with Nagoya University’s Homecoming day, GSID Alumni General

Meeting will be held as below. Your participation is highly appreciated.

A small get-together party is scheduled after the general meeting.

As we need to know the exact number of the participants in order to arrange

the meeting place, we will appreciate if you could confirm your

participation/absence by email to the Alumni Office by Oct. 8 (Fri.).

Date and Time: Oct. 16, 2010 (Sat.), 16h00 - 17h30.

Proceedings:

1. Activity report from previous General Meeting

2. Accounting Report

3. Admission of new member

4. New Board member

5. Membership fee (Possibility of lowering the membership fee) 6. Future
action policy (Newsletter, Career Seminar, Research Support to current

students, etc) 7. The Event of the 20th Anniversary of GSID.

Get-Together Party: 17h30 - 19h30

Venue: GSID, Nagoya University (The room for the event will be posted at the
main entrance to GSID). Get-Together Party: To be Announced (You will be
informed of the venue of the party once the number of participants has been

confirmed)

About the 20th Anniversary Event

The Graduate School of International Development, Nagoya University, will
reach its 20th Anniversary in 2011. To mark this anniversary, GSID will
organize the GSID 20th Anniversary on March 4, 2011. On this day, Prof.
Ogawa, GSID’s founding dean, will give a speech, which will be followed by

a panel discussion with GSID past deans and graduates.

We also plan to invite GSID professors to a Get-Together Party. As such, we
very much look forward to seeing many of you there. Details will be given in

due course.

If you have any inquiries, please contact the GSID Alumni Office.

GSID Alumni, President: Hiroko Okado

GSID Alumni Office: alumni@gsid.nagoya-u.ac.jp

Phone/Fax: (81) 52-789-4961 (Shimada Office)



